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FACULTY COUNCIL 

Agenda  
October 6, 2017 

11:00am-12:30pm (ET 235) 

In Attendance: Robert Shug (CCJEM), Michelle Barrack (FCS), Sandhya Shimoga (HCA), Fiona 

Gorman (HSC), Tiffanye Vargas (KIN), Beth Keely (NRSG), Vennila Krishnan (PT), Ed Martin (PPA), 

Keith Fulthorp (RLS), Yolanda Green (SW), Alaine Ocampo (SLP), Dean Monica Lounsbery (CHHS)  

 

I. The meeting was called to order at 11:05 am  

II. Approval of the agenda  

The agenda was approved (Passes: Unanimous) 

III. Approval of the minutes  

The minutes from the Faculty Council meeting on September 1, 2017 were approved 

(Passes: Unanimous)  

IV. 



College of Health and Human Services   Fall 2017 

that time period and to carry the opportunity farther. Please contact Terry Geiling to get 

in touch with the communications team, and contact information for SCAN partners will 

be going out via email.  

The search is ongoing for the Archstone Endowed Chair on Aging position. Semi-finalist 

interviews are currently being scheduled. $3 million has been committed to support the 

Endowed Chair position. The position will ideally start in January.  

The college is still researching ways to reduce faculty workload. Ideas include sharing 
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There was brief discussion about the InfoReady system. It was noted that any 

application submitted through the InfoReady system will be routed to the Department 

Chairs/School Directors for approval, when necessary.  

VIII. Lottery Application “in action” (InfoReady) 

There were a few questions regarding the Lottery application via the InfoReady system. 

It was noted that the Department Chair/School Director will enter the rank when 

proposals are reviewed, however if you have previously discussed this with your 

chair/director, you may enter the rank at the time of proposal submission.  

The Faculty Council voted to cap individual lottery proposals at $10,000 per proposal, 

while collaborative proposals receive an additional $10,000 in funding per 

collaborating department (Passes: Unanimous)  

The Faculty Council voted to reduce the number of maximum applications per 

department/school to three total proposals, including collaborative proposals (Passes: 

Unanimous)  

IX. The meeting was adjourned at 12:25 pm  

Submitted by Natalie McGlocklin  
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